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Corrigendum—Radiocommunications Regulations (Radio Standards) Notice 2023
In the notice with the above heading published in the New Zealand Gazette, 3 July 2023, Notice No.2023-go2928,
please replace

“6 GHz WAS/RLAN (5925 - 6245 MHz)”
with

“6 GHz WAS/RLAN (5925 - 6425 MHz)”
Dated at Wellington this 29th day of August 2023.
JEREMY LOGAN, Manager, Licensing and Technical, Radio Spectrum Management, Ministry of Business, Innovation
and Employment.
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